
 

 

 

DPS-Monarch/CIR/SCY/2023-24/0103                        Date: 15.06.2023 

 

From Principal’s desk… 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings of the day! 

As the school's first term draws to a close, I wanted to take a moment to extend my 

warmest wishes to you and your family for a fantastic summer vacation. It has been a 

pleasure working with you and your children, and I am truly grateful for your 

continuous support and partnership. With the summer break finally upon us, I hope 

you can take this time to recharge, rejuvenate, and indulge in the activities that bring 

you and your children joy and relaxation.  

During this break, I also encourage you to prioritize self-care and personal well-

being. Take the time to unwind, recharge, and focus on the things that bring you joy. 

As parents, your own well-being is crucial, as it sets an example for your children and 

allows you to continue providing the support they need.  

I want to take this opportunity to express my deep appreciation for entrusting us with 

your children's education. It is an honor to be a part of their journey, and I look forward 

to continuing our partnership and eagerly look forward to seeing your children on the 

27th of August 2023. Until then, may your summer be filled with joy, laughter, and 

moments of blissful tranquility. Thank you once again for your support! 

Enjoy your well-deserved summer break!  

Warm regards, 

 

 

Meenal Bakshi 

Principal 
 

Our Motto  
Education with a difference 
  
Our Vision    
DPS Monarch International School will deliver learning excellence that is child-centric, value-based, and 
technology-driven. 
 
Our Mission  
DPS Monarch International School will ensure that students add value to their community and make the world a 
better place to live. 


